

December 8, 2016 minutes

Present: Sarah E, Peter G, Sarah D, Peter L, Brittany S, Lorie O and Gloria S.

November minutes were approved

We are carrying a large balance in our checkbook. There was discussion of what to do with it. It was decided that the Youth Jam overage should be reserved for future Youth Jam events. Of the remaining \$500 will be donated for priest support. Peter L will contact the diocese to ask for donation ideas.

A suggestion to tithe the overage will be brought to the Youth Jam meeting.

GBYC comments – have larger Host and the cup should be offered. Have more speakers with different large group and small group time. Too much praise and worship music. Music was too loud during confession. More breakouts should be offered and the adult session should be optional.

Faith Factor had a profit of \$620. A budget will be proposed at the next meeting. Held at St Thomas More. Brittany will work with Emily on VBS. It was suggested to gather for a couple of hours Monday night. Peter will assist Lorie with getting a priest. Lorie will check on Church availability. Kids are going to design the t-shirt and water bottles. The registration forms should be revised.

Peter L will be the new webmaster – thank you sir!

Spring retreat – Sarah has been in contact with monks. When she hears back she will send a doodle poll. May 11 & 18 do not work due to ProCLAYM.

Correspondence – thank you from unborn baby care for blanket donation.

CYO – need to communicate more. Need to fix the schedule.

Spring HS – Brittany will talk to her parish about doing feed my starving children. Peter G will talk to Fr. Carr's Place to Be about possible retreat dates.